

THE FEDERATION OF **BURLEY AND SOPLEY PRIMARY SCHOOLS**





Burley Bulletin Board





Children in Years 1 to 6 will be taking home their school reports on Monday

Thank you to all the Wagtails and Robins parents who came to support our fantastic nativity in the church. We hope you enjoyed watching their fab-u-lous performance!



Tues 12th - Kestrels and Woodpeckers carol concert -Burley Church @ 2.30 p.m.

Wed 13th - Woodpeckers Class 'Listen 2 Me Concert' -School Hall @ 2.45pm

Fri 15th - Everyone to wear PE kit



Tues 2nd Jan - Return to school for Spring Term

Please can ALL outstanding dinner money accounts be cleared before the end of the School